
 

 

 
 
 

REMSIS ePCR Workgroup 
 

March 18, 2021 Agenda 
 SUBJECT TIME PRESENTED BY PURPOSE POINTS OF DISCUSSION 

I. 

 
Call to 

Order/Introductions 
 

5 min. Nicholas Ritchey Inform  

II. 

 
Data Surveillance 

Methods and 
Reports 

 

30 min. Nicholas Ritchey Inform/Discuss 

*Review of methods and tools 
*RODA Opiate Overdose report 
discussion 
*Preliminary conclusions and next 
steps. 

III. +EMS Project 15 min. Nicholas Ritchey Inform 
*Demonstrate File/Reconcile as 
well as reference document. 
*Updates on Metrics for SAFR 

IV. 
ImageTrend 
Defect’s and 

Updates 
10 min. Nicholas Ritchey Inform/Discuss 

*Defect with itExam.098 External 
Bleeding. (only one instance 
found, will resolve with 21.03.1) 
*Report Writer Defects 
*CQI Reviewer Columns defect 

V. Change Request’s 30 min. Nicholas Ritchey Discussion 

*Continue to support Fire 
Departments transitioning NFIRS 
and other functions into Elite. 
*CAD changes for 3 providers. 
*eDispatch.01 Complaint reported 
crosswalk. 
*Element discussion for method of 
vocal cord visualization. 

VI. 
 

Round table 
 

30 min. Nicholas Ritchey Inform/Discuss 

*Legacy Data Updates 
*CCT tools available for agencies 
to use. 
*LMS Recertification notices will 
increase to be consistent with 
surrounding counties. 

 
NEXT MEETING: April 15, 2021 


